
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

To raise awareness of Anti-Bullying Week  
Welholme Academy will be encouraging 
everyone to wear ODD SOCKS to school  

on  

Monday 15th November 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For more information visit:  www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk 

http://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/

